
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Date:

Programme Officer 

 Village boundaries
20 September 2018 17:40:24

Dear Ms Weate,
I would like to formally object to the SMDC Local plan of which includes the removal of village boundaries,
therefore allowing major housing development to take place effectively ruining the local landscape and the local
rural communities.
I understand that SMDC (my council) in their own statement "Will involve, listen to and respond to local
communities" if this is the case then the council need to rethink their communication strategy as it appears to be
a very closely guarded secret!
I believe we have been kept in the dark about some key issues and feel as a rural resident that I have been
discriminated against.
Regards
Damian Emery
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